
 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

MELBOURNE, 17 NOVEMBER 2010 
 

AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 
 

No. 122(T) – 2010 
 

PORT PHILIP 
 

QUEENSCLIFF 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF QUEENSCLIFF BOAT RAMP 

 
 

Date: Between 2:00pm on Friday 26 November 2010 until 08:00pm 
on Sunday 28 November 2010. 

 
Details: Mariners are advised that the J.L. Jordan Reserve Boat Ramp, 

at approximate location 38° 15.785’ S, 144° 39.889’ E 
(WGS84), will be closed during the 2010 Queenscliff Music 
Festival. 

  
 The ramp will be closed for the following period: 
 From 2:00pm on Friday 26 November 2010 until 08:00pm 

on Sunday 28 November 2010. 
 

Berthing opportunities can be arranged with the Queenscliff 
Harbour Marina and launching of vessels can be undertaken 
from alternative public boat ramp facilities in the area. 
 

Charts Affected:  AUS 143,144 
 
Further Notice: No further Notice will be issued. This Notice is self-cancelling. 
 
If you require any further information please contact the Borough of Queenscliffe on 
5258 1377 
 
 
 
VIN WRIGHT 
MANAGER OF OPERATIONS 
BAYS & MARITIME DIVISION 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parkweb.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 
 
 


